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Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering (EEE) 

Bangladesh University of Engineering and Technology (BUET) 

 M.Sc/M.Engg Admission, April  2024 

Notice for Applicants - 02  
Postponement of Admission Test 

 

Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the MSc/MEngg admission test 

previously declared in Notice 1 (scheduled to be held on 23/07/2024) 

is hereby postponed.  

An updated notice regarding rescheduled admission test date and 

related activities will be posted soon. 

Candidates are asked to check this official admission page for 

updated information.  
 

 

 

 

Postgraduate (M.Sc./M. Engg.) Admission Committee 

Department of EEE, BUET, Dhaka-1205. 

Contact: eee-pg-admission-2024@buet.ac.bd  

N.B. All notices related to MSc/M.Engg admission will be posted in the website: 

eee.buet.ac.bd/academics/postgraduate/admission 
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